
 

 
 
 

Stubbins Primary School 
Curriculum Planner 

Autumn 1 Year 1 
English  In English this half-term we are reading the text Lost and Found by Oliver 

Jeffers. We are learning to write our own adventure story using the structure 
of Lost and Found but with a new animal. 

Maths  We are developing our number knowledge by studying place value. We will be 
sorting and comparing objects, counting them, writing numbers as words and 
counting on from any number. This half-term will consolidate our number 
knowledge within 20. 

Science  In Science, we are studying Animals including humans. We will exploring 
which animals belong to different groups and which animals are carnivores, 
herbivores and omnivores. 

Geography This half-term builds on our place knowledge of our own local area. We will be 
learning which countries make up the United Kingdom and naming the 
surrounding seas. We will study our capital city London in greater detail. 

DT This term, Year 1 will study the engineers The Wright Brothers and learn how 
to design, build and evaluate their own piece of playground equipment, 
working together to create a class model playground. 

Computing  We will be developing our understanding of technology this half-term. We will 
be learning how technology can help us in the wider world and becoming 
familiar with different components of a computer.  

PSHE As always in Autumn 1, this half-term is about developing relationships and 
settling into Year 1. The children will build on their Reception year helping 
them to develop emotionally and socially.  

PE On Mondays, Year 1 will develop Fundamental Movement Skills, beginning 
with rolling a ball. On Fridays, they will complete the Baseline Unit – Lost and 
Found, focusing on movement and physical confidence. 

RE Our RE topic this half-term is Christianity. We will begin to understand who 
God is and why Christians follow God. 

Music  In Music, we are beginning to introduce beat. We will build on the work of 
Reception where children began to copy simple rhythms and patterns.  

Homework 
& Spellings  

For homework, your child is expected to read their reading book regularly and complete 
their maths homework which will be sent home on a Friday. Children have access to 
numbots which is a brilliant online game to help with their maths learning – Miss 
Barrington will sent home the details for this  Please can reading books and 
homework be handed in on a Thursday ready to be changed on a Friday.  
 
We would love to hear how children are showing our school core values at home. To 
help with this, we’ve added a sheet in their home learning book where you can record 
examples to share with us. 
 
If you would like to do any extra home learning relating to your child’s curriculum 
topics, we would love to see what you get up to! Please send your photos on class dojo!  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  

 


